
 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Gabriel 

Design Review Commission meeting on Monday 

September 25, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. has been 

cancelled due to lack of a quorum. Inquiries may 

be directed to Larissa De La Cruz, Senior Planner 

at (626) 308-2806, ext. 4625. 
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